
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 6/8/2015 2:50:23 PM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: The Response    June 13, 2015

Title: Mr
First Name: Harry
Middle Initial:A
Last Name: Deith
Suffix: 
Street Address: 412 Laurel Dr
Street Address 2: 
City: Lexington
State: So
Zip: 29072
Phone: 8035208021

Email: ghdeith@sc.rr.com

Affiliation: South Carolina Resident
Message:
I just want to say Thank You for the response I received after my last Email about the 
Corrections inmate with the serious medical problems; and I want to thank you for your support 
of the upcoming Response to be held at the North Charleston Coliseum on June 13, 2015. I 
believe our country is in grave danger of losing the high status we have held among the 
countries of the world and more importantly, our favor with our God who created all of us and 
this world.
I am very proud of you for your support and participation in The Response
       Harry Deith


